


































     If you have any suggestions or comments 
pertaining to articles or interviews printed in the 
newsletter, or would simply like to share some 
thoughts about Pa Kua Chang, feel free to write to 
the Editor and we will print comments of interest 
for the other readers to enjoy.  We would like to see 
the newsletter develop into a vehicle for teachers 
and practitioners to exchange ideas about the art 
of Pa Kua Chang.  We hope that this column will 
help facilitatesuch an exchange.



Subscribe to the Pa Kua Chang Newsletter
If you are interested in subscribing to the Pa Kua Chang Newsletter, please fill out the form below.




